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  The Idiom Principle and L1 Influence Ying Wang,2016-10-06 This book
examines delexical verb + noun collocations such as make a decision, give
rise to and take care of in Swedish and Chinese learner English. Using a
methodological framework that combines learner corpus research with a
contrastive perspective, the study is one of the very few in the field to
incorporate corpora of the learner’s L1 to investigate the effects of L1
influence. The book provides a highly detailed and multi-faceted analysis of
delexical verb + noun collocations in terms of frequency of occurrence,
lexical preferences and morphosyntactic patterns. Quantitative and
qualitative results on overuse, underuse and errors are presented with
linguistically and pedagogically relevant interpretations that include
cultural and discourse aspects. More importantly, the book throws light on
how L2 learners may alternate between the open-choice principle and the idiom
principle as well as the extent and nature of L1 influence on their
collocational use.
  Idiom Treatment Experiments in Machine Translation Dimitra
Anastasiou,2010-09-13 In 1975, Searle stated that one should speak
idiomatically unless there is some good reason not to do so. Fillmore, Kay,
and O’Connor in 1988 defined an idiomatic expression or construction as
something that a language user could fail to know while knowing everything
else in the language. Our language is rich in conversational phrases, idioms,
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metaphors, and general expressions used in metaphorical meaning. These
idiomatic expressions pose a particular challenge for Machine Translation
(MT), because their translation for the most part does not work literally,
but logically. The present book shows how idiomatic expressions can be
recognized and correctly translated with the help of a bilingual idiom
dictionary (English-German), a monolingual (German) corpus, and
morphosyntactic rules. The work focuses on the field of Example-based Machine
Translation (EBMT). A theory of idiomatic expressions with their syntactic
and semantic properties is provided, followed by the practical part of the
book which describes how the hybrid EBMT system METIS-II is able to correctly
process idiomatic expressions. A comparison of METIS-II with three commercial
systems shows that idioms are not impossible to translate as it was predicted
in 1952: “The only way for a machine to treat idioms is—not to have idioms!”
This book furnishes plenty of examples of idiomatic phrases and provides the
foundation for how MT systems can process and translate idioms by means of
simple linguistic resources.
  The Oxford Guide to Practical Lexicography B. T. Sue Atkins,Michael
Rundell,2008-06-19 This comprehensive introduction by two of the world's
leading lexicographers presents a course in dictionary-making for publishers,
colleges, and universities world-wide. The book takes readers through
building a corpus, analysing the data, and writing entries. Numerous
exercises show the use of software to manipulate data and compile entries.
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  Language Engineering for Lesser-studied Languages Sergei Nirenburg,2009
Technologies enabling computers to process specific languages facilitate
economic and political progress of societies where these languages are
spoken. Development of methods and systems for language processing is
therefore a worthy goal for national governments as well as for business
entities and scientific and educational institutions in every country in the
world. As work on systems and resources for the 'lower-density' languages
becomes more widespread, an important question is how to leverage the results
and experience accumulated by the field of computational linguistics for the
major languages in the development of resources and systems for lower-density
languages. This issue has been at the core of the NATO Advanced Studies
Institute on language technologies for middle- and low-density languages held
in Georgia in October 2007. This publication is a collection - of
publication-oriented versions - of the lectures presented there and is a
useful source of knowledge about many core facets of modern computational-
linguistic work. By the same token, it can serve as a reference source for
people interested in learning about strategies that are best suited for
developing computational-linguistic capabilities for lesser-studied languages
- either 'from scratch' or using components developed for other languages.
The book should also be quite useful in teaching practical system- and
resource-building topics in computational linguistics.--Site Web de
l'éditeur.
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  PALC 2001 Barbara Lewandowska-Tomaszczyk,2003 PALC 2001 was the third
conference of a bi-annual cycle of meetings focussing on practical
applications of language corpora. The general topic of these conferences is
the relationship between language corpora and their uses in a range of
language and linguistic fields. Our aim is to provide a forum for practical
exemplification of language corpora (written and spoken) in action and a
forum for fruitful interaction between scholars. Thirty-five conference
papers included in the present volume are all corpus-based. The themes cover
Expert and Analytical Systems in Corpus Studies, Knowledge Extraction and
Retrieval, National Corpus projects, Corpus-based Linguistic Analyses
including Contrastive Studies, ESP, and corpus-based Cognitive and Discourse
Analysis, Language Learning and Teaching and Learner Corpora, Translation
Corpora and Translation Analysis. One section of the book includes papers
from a round-table discussion on Ontologies and Language Corpora.
  LACUS Forum Linguistic Association of Canada and the United States,2002
  Advances in Artificial Intelligence Grigoris Antoniou,George
Potamias,Costas Spyropoulos,Dimitris Plexousakis,2006-05-11 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 4th Hellenic Conference on
Artificial Intelligence, SETN 2006, held at Heraklion, Crete, Greece in May
2006. The 43 revised full papers and extended abstracts of 34 revised short
papers presented together with 2 invited contributions address many areas of
artificial intelligence; particular fields of interest include: logic
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programming, knowledge-based systems, intelligent information retrieval,
machine learning, neural nets, genetic algorithms, and more.
  Perspectives on Translation Quality Ilse Depraetere,2012-01-01 The volume
is a collection of papers that deal with the issue of translation quality
from a number of perspectives. It addresses the quality of human translation
and machine translation, of pragmatic and literary translation, of
translations done by students and by professional translators. Quality is not
merely looked at from a linguistic point of view, but the wider context of QA
in the translation workflow also gets ample attention. The authors take an
inductive approach: the papers are based on the analysis of translation data
and/or on hands-on experience. The book provides a bird's eye view of the
crucial quality issues, the close collaboration between academics and
industry professionals safeguarding attention for quality in the 'real
world'. For this reason, the methodological stance is likely to inspire the
applied researcher. The analyses and descriptions also include best practices
for translation trainers, professional translators and project managers.
  Translation Engines: Techniques for Machine Translation Arturo
Trujillo,2012-12-06 Machine translation (MT) is the area of computer science
and applied linguistics dealing with the translation of human languages such
as English and German. MT on the Internet has become an important tool by
providing fast, economical and useful translations. With globalisation and
expanding trade, demand for translation is set to grow. Translation Engines
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covers theoretical and practical aspects of MT, both classic and new,
including: - Character sets and formatting languages - Translation memory -
Linguistic and computational foundations - Basic computational linguistic
techniques - Transfer and interlingua MT - Evaluation Software accompanies
the text, providing readers with hands on experience of the main algorithms.
  Machine Translation with Minimal Reliance on Parallel Resources George
Tambouratzis,Marina Vassiliou,Sokratis Sofianopoulos,2017-08-09 This book
provides a unified view on a new methodology for Machine Translation (MT).
This methodology extracts information from widely available resources
(extensive monolingual corpora) while only assuming the existence of a very
limited parallel corpus, thus having a unique starting point to Statistical
Machine Translation (SMT). In this book, a detailed presentation of the
methodology principles and system architecture is followed by a series of
experiments, where the proposed system is compared to other MT systems using
a set of established metrics including BLEU, NIST, Meteor and TER.
Additionally, a free-to-use code is available, that allows the creation of
new MT systems. The volume is addressed to both language professionals and
researchers. Prerequisites for the readers are very limited and include a
basic understanding of the machine translation as well as of the basic tools
of natural language processing.
  English-Latvian Lexicographic Tradition Laura Karpinska,2015-10-16 Since
1987 when the first English explanatory dictionary fully based on corpus
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evidence was published, considerable changes related to the choice of
lexicographic evidence have affected the field of lexicography. On this
background (even though the volume of the lexicographic material is ample)
the English-Latvian lexicographic tradition looks rather traditional and even
somewhat stagnant. Thus, there is an urgent need for a detailed analytical
inventory of English-Latvian dictionaries in order tofacilitatenew dictionary
projects. This book provides a comprehensive survey of the development of the
English-Latvian lexicographic tradition considering the various extra-
linguistic factors which have influenced it. It studies the typical features
of English-Latvian dictionaries traced throughout the tradition at the levels
of their mega-, macro- and microstructure, pinpoints the problematic aspects
of English-Latvian lexicography and offers theoretically grounded solutions
for improving the quality of future English-Latvian dictionaries.
  Multiword Units in Machine Translation and Translation Technology Ruslan
Mitkov,Johanna Monti,Gloria Corpas Pastor,Violeta Seretan,2018-07-15 The
correct interpretation of Multiword Units (MWUs) is crucial to many
applications in Natural Language Processing but is a challenging and complex
task. In recent years, the computational treatment of MWUs has received
considerable attention but there is much more to be done before we can claim
that NLP and Machine Translation (MT) systems process MWUs successfully. This
volume provides a general overview of the field with particular reference to
Machine Translation and Translation Technology and focuses on languages such
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as English, Basque, French, Romanian, German, Dutch and Croatian, among
others. The chapters of the volume illustrate a variety of topics that
address this challenge, such as the use of rule-based approaches, compound
splitting techniques, MWU identification methodologies in multilingual
applications, and MWU alignment issues.
  Interpreting and Translation for Agri-Food Professionals in the Global
Marketplace Isabel Peñuelas Gil,María Teresa Ortego Antón,2023-12-18 In the
context of an increasingly internationalized agri-food sector, this volume
explores existing and new tools developed to help professionals with writing,
interpreting and translating. Centered on the English-Spanish language pair,
the contributions address a variety of terminology issues, the importance of
intercultural understanding, the use of corpora, as well as the possibilities
offered by automatic translation.
  Lazuri: An Endangered Language from the Black Sea Züleyha Ünlü,Brian George
Hewitt,2023-05-09 'Lazuri: An Endangered Language of the Black Sea' is a
unique source in terms of presenting a close examination of the Laz language
from multiple perspectives. This volume, edited by Züleyha Ünlü, and Brian
George Hewitt, examines the current status of the Laz language, Laz speakers’
perceptions of ethnolinguistic vitality, the significance of the Laz language
for theoretical research in linguistics, the examination of Laz lexical data
from historical documents, the linguistic variation of the Laz language, the
use of a Laz alphabet in literary genres, contemporary responses to preserve
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the Laz language, and reflections from applied linguistics for the future of
the Laz language. Focusing on the main features of the Laz language and its
present situation in Turkey and in other regions as well as the attempts to
revitalize Laz and Laz culture, this book will be the first scholarly
publication on Laz as a South Caucasian language in terms of being a road-map
for future studies.
  Corpus Use in Cross-linguistic Research Marlén Izquierdo,Zuriñe Sanz-
Villar,2023-11-02 Cross-linguistic research is a fruitful field of language
inquiry that has benefited enormously from the use of corpora. As sources of
linguistic data of various kinds and as tools for language processing,
corpora have shaped the development of cross-linguistic research, enabling
both language description and practical applications. This volume contains
twelve studies that emphasize the usefulness and usability of parallel
corpora in accurately exploring the structure and use of seven under-
researched languages and language varieties. The first part emphasizes the
role of corpus-based descriptive analyses at the lexicogrammatical and
discursive levels, as a first step on the way towards concrete applications
like translation or language teaching. The second part focuses on the role of
parallel-corpus-based language processing techniques and applications that
facilitate professional communication. This book will be of interest to
scholars in contrastive linguistics, translation studies, discourse analysis,
language teaching, and natural language processing.
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  New Methods in Historical Corpora Paul Durrell, Martin Scheible, Silke
Whitt, Richard J. Bennett,2013-09-22 Investigating the history of a language
depends on fragmentary sources, but electronic corpora offer the possibility
of alleviating the problem of 'bad data'. But they cannot overcome it
totally, and questions arise of the optimal architecture for a corpus and its
representativeness of actual language use, and how a historical corpus can
best be annotated to maximize its usefulness. Immense strides have been made
in recent years in addressing these questions, with exciting new methods and
technological advances. The papers in this volume, which were presented at a
conference on New Methods in Historical Corpora (Manchester 2011), exemplify
the wide range of these recent developments.
  Language Shift in the Coastal Marshes of Louisiana Kevin James Rottet,2001
Throughout the twentieth century numerous ethnic cultures and languages have
been threatened by increasing globalization. French Louisiana, a vibrant and
diverse region that has been culturally and linguistically distinct from its
neighbors for over two centuries, has not been spared this trend. Terrebonne
and Lafourche parishes, which comprise the coastal marsh area, have been
described as strongholds of tradition, in which large numbers of people have
continued to speak Cajun French. Yet a closer examination reveals that
widespread bilingualism is drawing to a close, with very few young people
able to speak French at all. This book examines the intergenerational decline
of French in the coastal marsh area, including changes taking place in the
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structure of the language in what appears to be its terminal phase.
  Annual of the Southern Baptist Convention Southern Baptist Convention,1942
  Year Book of the United Lutheran Church in America for ... United Lutheran
Church in America,1957
  Corpora and Language Learners Guy Aston,Silvia Bernardini,Dominic
Stewart,2004-11-30 Corpus-aided language pedagogy is one of the central
application areas of corpus methodologies, and a test bed for theories of
language and learning. This volume provides an overview of current trends,
offering methodological and theoretical position statements along with
results from empirical studies. The relationship between corpora and learning
is examined from complementary perspectives — the study of learner language,
the didactic use of corpus findings, and the interaction between corpora and
their users. Reflections on current theory and technology open and close the
volume.With its focus on the learner and the learning setting, Corpora and
Language Learners is addressed to corpus linguists with an interest in
learner language, applied linguists wishing to expand their understanding of
corpora and their pedagogic potential, and language teachers wishing to
critically assess the relevance of work in this field. This volume grew out
of selected presentations at the 5th Teaching and Language Corpora conference
in Bertinoro, Italy.
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